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Committee of the Whole (PM)
June 14, 2021

Item# 4

-----Original Message-----

From: Laura Brown

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 9:43 AM
To: Clerks(@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re 7818 Dufferin Street

I was shocked to find out that the beautiful area that we live in is getting destroyed It is totally unacceptable to allow
a 34 story building in this area It is bad enough what you have done to the Promenade area with such a huge
congestion of high rise buildings Clark has become an ugly street and now Center and dufferin will become the
same Building too close to the side walk as was done on Clark did not make the city beautiful I hope you take into
consideration that we want to keep our city beautiful and not create such scrapers that exist in down town Toronto
Concerned resident who cares about her city and surrounding I have no clue who is building there and I don’t care I
want to preserve the beauty of our city It once was and can continue to be

Sent from my iPhone





